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Significantly improved results 
 

The previously announced initiatives in our marketing organisation, aiming higher activity and 

presence at customers as well as improvements for increased efficiency in the production chain, has 

started to yield fruit and ProfilGruppen is expecting a significantly improved result during the first 

quarter of 2015 compared to the forth quarter of 2014. The quartely report for the first three months 

will be released on April 22, 2015.  

 
 

 

 

 

ProfilGruppens CEO, Per Thorsell comments, which will be presented at today's AGM: 

”I am delighted that we are now noticing effects of our initiatives and will be able to present a 

significantly improved result for the first quarter this year. As I have said before, we are definitely 

on the right path, but we still have some work left to do before we reach our long-term ambition.”   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

ProfilGruppen AB is a supplier of customized aluminum extrusions and components. Current information and photos for free publication is available 

on:  www.profilgruppen.se. 

 

For mor information, please contact:  

Per Thorsell, CEO  Peter Schön, CFO  

Mobile +46 (0)70-240 78 40  Mobile +46 (0)70-339 89 99 
E-mail: per.thorsell@profilgruppen.se  E-mail: peter.schon@profilgruppen.se 

 

This information is of the type that ProfilGruppen AB (publ) is obligated to disclose in accordance with the Swedish Securities Exchange and 
Clearing Operations Act and/or the Financial Instruments Trading Act. The information was issued for publication at 13.45 CET on March 26, 2015 
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